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COVID-19 Prevention 
We have now spent more than a year consulting with Public Health professionals 
and agencies to learn about the virus itself and have adhered to all changes in 
recommendations for operation, specifically in childcare programs. We are 
adhering to those guidelines laid out by the Washington Department of Health for 
childcare with additional support and ideas for the Center for Disease Control’s 
“Suggestions for Youth and Summer Camps” and additional, King County-specific 
resources.  The UW Department of Environmental Health and Safety will review 
and approve our health and safety plan for the internship program prior to the 
program start date. Just a few of the many precautions in place this year: 

 Daily staff and intern health screenings 

 Thorough disinfection of surfaces, restrooms, and materials 

 No sharing of materials without thorough disinfection 

 Consistent hand sanitization and hand washing throughout the day 

 Interns and staff wearing face coverings at all times—this excludes when 
eating or drinking when adequate spacing will be maintained 

 Group sizes of 15 people total or less 
 
Policies and procedures may change as safety requirements from the University of 
Washington and the Washington Department of Health change.  
 
 

https://www.doh.wa.gov/Portals/1/Documents/1600/coronavirus/DOH-OSPI-DYCF-SchoolsChildCareGuidance.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/schools-childcare/summer-camps.html

